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(Translation) 
 
 

SC  001/68 
 
  January 9, 2025 
 
 
Subject :  Receiving the Letter of Confirmation of Maintenance Service for Thailand Modernization 

CNS/ATM System (“TMCS”) from Aeronautical Radio of Thailand Ltd.  
 
Attention :   The President  
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
  Samart Corporation Public Company Limited (“SAMART”) would like to notify the Stock 
Exchange of Thailand that Samart U-Trans Company Limited (“SUT”), a subsidiary with 99.99%  direct 
holding by SAMART has received the letter of confirmation from Aeronautical Radio of Thailand Ltd.  for 
Maintenance Service of Thailand Modernization CNS/ATM System on January 3, 2025. Total value of the 
agreement is Baht 357,600,000 with 3 years of agreement term.  Moreover, SUT will prepare the 
concerned documents for signing contract process. 
 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 
 

      On behalf of Samart Corporation Pcl. 
 
                -   Signature   - 
 

                        (Mr. Watchai Vilailuck) 
                                             Executive Vice Chairman 

                                       Corporate Strategy & New Business Development 


